First Grade Update

If you weren't able to attend the Author Study viewing, vou
may come on Friday, June 10™ at 9:30. We have worked so
hard that we want to show off our wonderful work!

Field Day is June 10® in the afternoon. Be sure that your
child has comfortable shoes and clothing. They will have
an awesome time participating in the events!

Please send $1.50 with your child tomorrow so that we can
purchase a blank book which we will use to write our
biographies. Thank vou!!!

Don't forget Friday, June 17% is our class party with the
other first grade classes. Itis @ 12:30 until 1:30ish outside
on the field. Please join us if you are free!

An email will be sent 1o you about Beach Day! This is
scheduled for June 23™. Mark your calendars.

Please let me know if your child will not be here the last
week of school. | need to be sure they pack their things.
The last week of school is a planned “theme week.” One
day will be game day. (Each child can bring a board game
from home to share with their classmates). | will send a
note next week explaining the plans for each day.

Have a nice and relaxing long weekend!



